Sachem Central School District

Kenneth E. Graham, Ed.D., SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS


        








September, 2018 
Dear Parents/Guardians,

This year, the Sachem District will again be providing an extended day music program for students participating in performing groups. This program is the foundation of the performing group sequence in our district’s Music Department; your child’s participation is a vital part of their music education. Information pertaining to the logistics of this program is outlined in this letter for your convenience.  

· 5th Grade Orchestra/Band:

· Wednesday & Friday from 8:15am to 9:10am beginning week of September 24th. 
Please drop off/pick up your child at the main entrance to the building and make every effort to be on time.

Kindly sign the permission form below and return it to school with your child as soon as possible. No student will be permitted to participate in a performance group unless a signed permission slip has been received. 










Sincerely,










Laura C. Wasdo









Chairperson, Elementary
5th Grade Orchestra
My child______________________________________ in class _____________ has my permission to participate in 5th Grade Orchestra on their regularly scheduled rehearsal days.  

____ My child has permission to WALK to/from school for the extended day program.

____ My child will be picked up/dropped off on time at the main entrance.  

____ My child will be going to/coming from the After Care/Before Care program.  

___________________________________                               __________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature




     Date

District Office for Music and the Fine Arts


51 School Street – Room 201


Lake Ronkonkoma, NY  11779


(631) 471-1464


FAX (631) 471-1798





Chairpersons


Laura C. Wasdo, Music (631) 471-1300 x 1128


Justin J. Comito, D.M.A., Music (631) 471-1300 x 1125


Kerrin M. Asner, Art (631) 471-1400 x 5654








